
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent, 
 
 One of our goals of Kaepa Borderline is to get our players as much college exposure as 
possible. One of the tools we are using this year is the Internet. As you may know, the 
Internet is a network of millions of computers from around the world. We would like 
permission to place a picture of your daughter on the Kaepa Borderline web site. This may 
include team photo, action shots, etc. The only information that will accompany your child's 
photo is her name, team, and any information about the photo.  
 
WE WILL NOT GIVE YOUR ADDRESS, PHONE NUMBER, OR ANY OTHER 
PERSONAL INFORMATION.  
 
If a coach does want to contact the parents of a player, they will have to go through Kaepa 
Borderline first. Negative publicity with children and the Internet usually involve "chat 
rooms". We are not offering any "chat rooms" on our site.  
 
Some of our players and their families have their own web sites. For them we will offer a link 
from our web site to theirs. We invite you to visit our web site at: 
 

www.borderlinevbc.org 
 
Thank you, 
Bill Zehler 
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
_______ I give my permission for my child's picture to be placed on the Kaepa Borderline 

web site. 
 
_______ Please add a link to my personal web page at ______________________________ 
 
_______ I DO NOT give my permission for my child's picture to be placed on the Kaepa 

Borderline's web site. 
 
Player's name___________________________________Team_______________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian signature______________________________________Date___________ 

http://www.borderlinevbc.org/

